
Parent Governor Election 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We currently have a vacancy for 2 Parent Governors to join our current School Governing Body.   

Parent Governors are a core part of the school’s Board of Governors. The role is voluntary, (unpaid), 

and will appeal to parents who want to make a positive impact on their child’s education and school 

life. 

What do Parent Governors do? 

School governing bodies are made up from people appointed or elected to different categories of 

governor.   

Parent Governors bring their wealth of experience and knowledge, contributing to the successful 

running of their child’s school.  The role is a necessary part of ensuring the good functioning of school 

leadership. Governors set the ethos of the school and drive for continuous improvement . 

As a parent governor, your role is: 

• To bring a parental perspective to the issues discussed.  This will help the board make good 

decisions and maintain a link between governance and the parent community.  

This role is open to all parent/guardians of current pupils here at Parklands.  The term for this post is 

4 years. 

If you are interested in applying for the position of Parent Governor here at Walton-le-Dale High 

School, please complete and submit the application form which was sent by email earlier today.  

Completed applications must be submitted by 12noon on Monday 11th December 2023 – applications 

received after this date will not be considered.  

 

 


